
give away that evening.  The 
value ranged from $10 to 
over $500.  All were do-
nated by area businesses 
and classmates.   

Craig Delich was our guest 
speaker for the evening.  He 
told us some very interesting 
facts about Wyandotte that 
I’m sure none of us knew 
about!  Thank you Craig for 
a job well done! 

The evening was then 
rounded off with dancing 
and visiting with our fellow 
classmates.   

It was truly a weekend that 
will hold many fond memo-
ries for everyone. 

The reunion weekend was 
truly a blast! 

The reunion weekend was 
really a great time.  We 
started with an Icebreaker at 
the Holiday Inn in Overland 
Park.  What a turnout we 
had!!  We filled the restau-
rant/bar with faces from the 
past.  It was great seeing so 
many old friends.  

Then we had to rise and 
shine early to be at the 
school at 10:00 o'clock for 
the school tour.  Craig Delich 

was our tour guide.  Craig is 
a classmate from ‘65 and 
also a retired school teacher 
and School Historian for Wy-
andotte High School.  I know 
that many loved seeing the 
halls of Wyandotte once 
again.  Many fond memories 
were held there.  It was 
great to remember all the 
good times we spent at 
school with our friends.   

Then it was off to rest and 
dress for the main event of 
the evening.  Red and white 
were the colors of the eve-
ning.  The tables were deco-
rated with red/white bal-
loons and votive candles and 
a bottle of wine.  The wine 
was given as a prize to one 
classmate at each table.   

We had over 100 door 
prizes and 6 grand prizes to 

The Reunion Weekend— August 12th & 13th, 2005 was a Blast! 

Former Teachers as Honored Guests! 

The planning committee de-
cided to invite some teachers 
that taught during ‘62-’65 to 
the reunion as our special 
guests.   

We were fortunate to have 
several still with us and 5 
that were able to attend the 
reunion.  We cannot tell you 
how touched and pleased 

we were when it was an-
nounced that we had some 
very special guests at our 
reunion and everyone re-
sponded with a standing 
ovation to Coach Shublom.   

It was really awesome!  We 
were very proud that you all 
continued the standing ova-
tion to our other guests Don 

and Connie Moritz, Mr. 
Clyde Strimple and Mr. Paul 
Palmer.  What a great trib-
ute to those teachers.  Our 
thanks to all of you for mak-
ing their time with us memo-
rable as well.   

As Coach Shublom said: 

Let’s go for 50! 

Red &  White were the colors of 
the evening with balloons, wine 
and candles decorating the ta-
bles… ..very festive indeed! 
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40 years!!  Has it really been 
that long?   
 
I never thought I would rec-
ognize all these faces, but the 
memories just came flooding 
back.  We sure have enjoyed 
seeing each other again.   
 
I saw so many smiling faces 
the weekend of the reunion 
and the events were just won-
derful.   
 

I think everyone enjoyed the 
ice-breaker on Friday eve-
ning.   
 
I truly enjoyed touring the 
school on Saturday morning.  
That really brought back 
some good memories.   
 
We have all gone down dif-
ferent roads and came to-
gether again to share new 
events and to become reac-
quainted.   
 

All things considered, this 
reunion brought us together 
again in a happy, fun way.   
 
Sure hope to see all of you 
again. 
 

 

cannot remember everyone’s 
name.  So I am asking for 
your help.   

If you can find your picture  
and tell me who is standing 
on both sides of you in the 
photo and send me the infor-
mation I would be very 
grateful!  It would be of 
great help if you could tell 

While at the reunion we had 
a group photo taken of all 
those that attended the reun-
ion.  I have the photo posted 
on the website.   

I have been asked if we 
could have a list of who each 
person is in the photo posted 
on the website with the photo. 

Well, I hate to admit this but I 

me what section of the photo 
you are in, what row in the 
section, maybe the color of 
your clothing, etc… .And of 
course your name, maiden 
name, etc… .. 

I will then get the list com-
plied and posted on the 
website for all to see. 

Thanks for your help!!! 

Old Friends Reuniting                          by Marilyn Schreiber Young 

Reunion Night Group Photo                   by Donna Kitchen Albright   

October 27, 2006 —  Pot Luck Dinner 
The planning committee will 
furnish the plates, napkins, 
cups, eating utensils, ice and 
soda.   

We have also invited the 
WHS Class of 1966 to join us 
for the evening.  I’m sure 
many of you will know many 
from their class as well.   

It should be a fun time for 
everyone.   Please plan on 

joining us for an evening of 
good food, good music and 
great company!  We would 
love to see everyone there. 
Friday— October 27th 

WYCO Ball Field Comm. 
Bldg.  - 103rd & Leaven-
worth Road. 

6:00— 11:00 p.m.  

Check the website for the 
invitation. 

We are hosting a Fall Pot 
Luck dinner to be held on 
Friday, October 27th at the 
WYCO Ball Fields Community 
Building, located at 103rd & 
Leavenworth Road.   

We are asking for $5 per 
person to pay for the rental 
of the building and for eve-
ryone to bring a favorite dish 
to share with old friends. 
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Reunion Night Group Photo 
August 13, 2005 

PLEASE JOIN US IN 
A FUN FILLED 
NIGHT WITH OLD 
FRIENDS FROM THE 
CLASS OF 1965 
AND 1966! 
BRING A FAVORITE 
DISH TO SHARE!!!! 



You all were invited to a Hal-
loween Party for the Class of 
1965 on October 29, 2005. 

It was held at the WYCO 
Ball Field Community Building 
on Leavenworth Road be-
tween 99th & I-435 on the 
north side of the street.  

Costumes were optional how-
ever there were prizes for 
best costume!  

Juna Kvaternik Wilson pro-
vided the music for the party 
and everyone brought a fa-

vorite snack to share.  We 
had some great costumes! 

You may also e-mail or call 
any of your committee mem-
bers and give them the infor-
mation.   They will then for-
ward the information to 
Donna to update the data 
base.   

We want everyone to get the  
invitation to the 45-year re-
union in 2010!  If you know 
of any classmate that did not 

Have you moved or changed 
any of your contact informa-
tion since last summer? 

Please help us keep our data 
base updated!   

We have a form on the class 
website that you may print 
and mail to us.  Or you may 
e-mail Donna at: 

Sonnylake_99@yahoo.com 

get contacted last year, 
please send us their informa-
tion as well, or have them 
contact us.  We do not want 
to miss anyone!   

We will have a complete 
listing of those we were not 
able to contact on the web-
site soon .   

Thanks for your help!!!! 

HALLOWEEN PARTY— 2005  

Help Us Keep Our Database Updated! 

Craig Delich - Guest Speaker at Reunion Dinner 
Wyandotte had a midget 
basketball team at one time?  
Or that they had an ice 
hockey team as well?  Well, 
they did!   

Craig was a wonderful 
speaker and I want to thank 
him for taking the time to 
come to the reunion,  speak-
ing to all the classmates  and 
for doing a great job!   

If you would like to learn 
more about the history of the 
school, Craig has a CD avail-
able for $10.   

You may contact him at:  
913-334-1521 or e-mail him 
at: 

craigdelich@yahoo.com 

Once again… .THANK YOU 
Craig for a wonderful 
speech! 

Classmate Craig Delich was 
invited to speak as our guest 
speaker at the reunion dinner 
dance.   

Craig is a retired teacher 
from Wyandotte HS and also 
the official historian for Wy-
andotte.  He has done a com-
plete history of the school 
and gave us many interesting 
facts about the halls of Wy-
andotte!  Did you know that 
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Come see who wins 
for best costume!   
 

Don’t miss out on the fun!  
Keep us updated with your 
address, phone and e-mail 

address! 

DID YOU KNOW 
THAT 
WYANDOTTE HS 
ONCE HAD AN 
ICE HOCKEY  
TEAM? 



of the Kansas City Chiefs won 
by Carol Brown Mills 

Diane Skiles Bailey donated 
the following:  

Handmade Afghan won by 
Marcia Manny Rupp 

Donna Kitchen Albright  
donated the following:  

Hand-quilted quilt won by 
Nick Djajich 

We had over 100 other door 
prizes donated.  Please check 
out our web page for a com-
plete list of items donated 
and those people that won. 

 

We had six grand prizes 
donated to give away as 
door prizes at the reunion. 

Nancy Winkler Fortier do-
nated the following:  

Man’s Watch— $270 won by 
Renee 

Man’s Ring— $375 won by 
Sylvaine Budimlija Neises 

Lady’s Watch— $270 won 
by Sharon Doye 

Lady’s Ring— $500 won by 
Cynthia Washington Booth 

Don Jarrett / Dirk Tait do-
nated the following: 

2— tickets to a home game 

 

40-Year Reunion Door Prize Winners 

Wyandotte Class of 1965 
C/O Donna Albright 
7442 Tauromee Avenue 
Kansas City, Kansas 66112 

Phone: 913-788-8139 
E-mail: 
sonnylake_99@yahoo.com 

We’re on the Web! 
http://www.geocities.com/wyandotteclassof1965/ 

Your Planning Committee Members: 

Donna Kitchen Albright: sonnylake_99@yahoo.com 

Diane Skiles Bailey: jobdeb412@sbcglobal.net 

Patti Cockrell Bond: p.m.bond@att.net 

Blanche Shockley Bunce: gbb@netzero.com 

Cindy Sherry Cassel: marforcas@earthlink.net 

Craig Delich: craigdelich@yahoo.com 

Nick Djajich: ndjajich@yahoo.com 

Virginia Kuzmic Greer: virginiag1965@aol.com 

Jim Schwartzman: jschwartzman@kc.rr.com 

JoAnne Kongorski Smith: jks@blitz-it.net 

Marilyn Schreiber Young: mbyoung2000@yahoo.com 

Looking on as names are 
being called for the 
door prizes. 

Wyandotte High School 
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